
From:  Kathrine Mabley 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Sent:  Mon 5/20/2019 12:53 PM 
Subject: Member Motion - Single Use Plastics - May 28th, 2019  

Dear Sir/Madame 

Please consider this email as my letter of support for the captioned motion which will be 
tabled in the upcoming May 28th, 2019 Committee of the Whole meeting. 

Each year as part of the Oak Ridges Community Clean Up, literally tons of single use 
plastic is collected by volunteers.  It is not an exaggeration to call this a "crisis", as 
evidenced by the recent article in the Globe and Mail (see below).   

I fully support the need for a study and a joint effort between the Town and the Region 
and any other interested stakeholders in reducing our dependency on single use 
plastics. 

https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/article-wish-cycling-canadas-recycling-
industry-in-crisis-mode/   

Thank you in advance, 

Kathrine Mabley 

300 Douglas Road, 

Oak Ridges Ontario 


